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Dawson (development), Barry

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk

Sent: 19 April 2018 15:38

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2018/1541/P

London Borough of Camden                                              Our DTS Ref: 22652 
Camden Town Hall                                                      Your Ref: 2018/1541/P 
Argyle Street 
Euston Road 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
19 April 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: LAND TO WEST OF ROYAL MAIL SORTING OFFICE, BOUNDED BY PHOENIX PLACE, 
MOUNT PLEASANT,, GOUGH STREET AND CALTHORPE STREET, LONDON, WC1 
 
 
Waste Comments 
  
 
 
Water Comments 
Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to water networks. 
Thames Water confirm that they are happy for the water networks condition referenced, to be 
discharged based on the information submitted.  
 
 
Supplementary Comments 
 
Water: Thames Water agree to discharge Condition 8. The modelling study Mount Pleasant Mail 
Centre Development Modelling Report- Additional Property Request was completed in March 
2018. The developer must adhere to all recommendations and conclusions and work with Thames 
Water.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Development Planning Department 
 
Development Planning, 
Thames Water, 
Maple Lodge STW, 
Denham Way, 
Rickmansworth, 
WD3 9SQ 
Tel:020 3577 9998  
Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk 
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This is an automated email, please do not reply to the sender. If you wish to reply to this email, 
send to  
devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk 
 


